Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 10:30 AM

To: '‘coog@dos.ny.gov'; 'Shoshanah.Bewlay@dos.ny.gov'

Cc: ‘Kristin.ONeill@dos.ny.gov'

Subject: CJA's July 15, 2021 FOIL request to the Committee on Open Gov't -- The postponed

July 12th Senate Ethics & Internal Governance Committee hearing on "New York State's
System of Ethics Oversight and Enforcement”
Attachments: 7-15-21-coog-auto-reply.pdf

TO: Committee on Open Government Executive Director Shoshanah Bewlay, ESQ.
I have received no response to my below July 15™ FOIL request pertaining to “The postponed July 12th Senate Ethics &

Internal Governance Committee hearing on ‘New York State's System of Ethics Oversight and Enforcement’™ , sent twice
— other than the above-attached July 15" auto-reply to the first transmittal.

Please advise when your response will be forthcoming consistent with Public Officers Law §89.3(a):

“Each entity subject to the provisions of this article, within five business days of
the receipt of a written request for a record reasonably described, shall make
such record available to the person requesting it, deny such request in writing or
furnish a written acknowledgment of the receipt of such request and a
statement of the approximate date, which shall be reasonable under the
circumstances of the request, when such request will be granted or denied,
including, where appropriate, a statement that access to the record will be
determined in accordance with subdivision five of this section. ...”

Needless to say, the records most pertinent to the Committee on Open Government are those sought by #7, #8, #9, and
#10.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-421-1200

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 7:24 PM
To: 'foil@nysenate.gov' <foil@nysenate.gov>; 'coog@dos.ny.gov' <coog@dos.ny.gov>

Subject: Corrected FOIL -- The postponed July 12th Senate Ethics & Internal Governance Committee hearing on "New
York State's System of Ethics Oversight and Enforcement”

TO: Senate Records Access Officer/Secretary of the Senate Alejandra Paulino, ESQ.
Committee on Open Government Executive Director Shoshanah Bewlay, ESQ.



